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Crane, Nancy T 
From: Higher Ground Health [highergroundhealth@rnsn.corn] 

Sent: Thursday, August 29,2002 10:45 AM 
To: Crane, Nancy T 

Subject: CODEX proposed label 

I tem 5.9 of agenda item 6 in the CODEX committee's proposal concerning the labeling of dietary 
supplements is flawed. Consumers, not medical practitioners, should decide what food 
supplements they shall take. A statement on supplement labels to the effect that  such 
foodstuffs should only be taken if advised or prescribed by medical people is in direct violation of 
DSHEA of 1994. Such wording SHOULD NOT be placed on any non-drug products! 

Sincerely, 

Pete Diffenderfer, Ph.D. 
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